
PTDA Canadian Conference  
Manufacturer DM-IDEX Feedback Worksheet 
 
Please provide feedback on each of your DM-IDEX appointments and return the completed sheet to 
the PTDA Canadian Conference registration desk or any PTDA staff member. 
 
Distributor Company Name ____________________________________________________________ 
 

June 5: 2:00-2:30pm appointment 
 
Manufacturer Company Name_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Did the manufacturer show up for the scheduled appointment? ☐ Yes ☐ No 
 

      
  Strongly 

Agree Agree 

Neither 
Agree or 
Disagree Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

Manufacturer was prepared for the meeting      
Manufacturer provided business insight during the 
meeting 

     

My meeting with this manufacturer was a valuable 
business opportunity 

     

 
 

June 5: 2:30-3:00pm appointment 
 
Manufacturer Company Name_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Did the manufacturer show up for the scheduled appointment? ☐ Yes ☐ No 
 

      
  Strongly 

Agree Agree 

Neither 
Agree or 
Disagree Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

Manufacturer was prepared for the meeting      
Manufacturer provided business insight during the 
meeting 

     

My meeting with this manufacturer was a valuable 
business opportunity 

     

 
 

June 5: 3:00-3:30pm appointment 
 
Manufacturer Company Name_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Did the manufacturer show up for the scheduled appointment? ☐ Yes ☐ No 
 

      
  Strongly 

Agree Agree 

Neither 
Agree or 
Disagree Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

Manufacturer was prepared for the meeting      
Manufacturer provided business insight during the 
meeting 

     

My meeting with this manufacturer was a valuable 
business opportunity 

     



 
June 5: 3:30-4:00pm appointment 

 
Manufacturer Company Name_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Did the manufacturer show up for the scheduled appointment? ☐ Yes ☐ No 
 

      
  Strongly 

Agree Agree 

Neither 
Agree or 
Disagree Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

Manufacturer was prepared for the meeting      
Manufacturer provided business insight during the 
meeting 

     

My meeting with this manufacturer was a valuable 
business opportunity 

     

 
 

June 5: 4:00-4:30pm appointment 
 
Manufacturer Company Name_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Did the manufacturer show up for the scheduled appointment? ☐ Yes ☐ No 
 

      
  Strongly 

Agree Agree 

Neither 
Agree or 
Disagree Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

Manufacturer was prepared for the meeting      
Manufacturer provided business insight during the 
meeting 

     

My meeting with this manufacturer was a valuable 
business opportunity 

     

 
 
 

June 5: 4:30-5:00pm appointment 
 
Manufacturer Company Name_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Did the manufacturer show up for the scheduled appointment? ☐ Yes ☐ No 
 

      
  Strongly 

Agree Agree 

Neither 
Agree or 
Disagree Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

Manufacturer was prepared for the meeting      
Manufacturer provided business insight during the 
meeting 

     

My meeting with this manufacturer was a valuable 
business opportunity 

     

 
 
 
 
 
 



June 6: 10:15-10:45am appointment 
 
Manufacturer Company Name_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Did the manufacturer show up for the scheduled appointment? ☐ Yes ☐ No 
 

      
  Strongly 

Agree Agree 

Neither 
Agree or 
Disagree Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

Manufacturer was prepared for the meeting      
Manufacturer provided business insight during the 
meeting 

     

My meeting with this manufacturer was a valuable 
business opportunity 

     

 
 

June 6: 10:45-11:15am appointment 
 
Manufacturer Company Name_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Did the manufacturer show up for the scheduled appointment? ☐ Yes ☐ No 
 

      
  Strongly 

Agree Agree 

Neither 
Agree or 
Disagree Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

Manufacturer was prepared for the meeting      
Manufacturer provided business insight during the 
meeting 

     

My meeting with this manufacturer was a valuable 
business opportunity 

     

 
 
 

June 6: 11:15-11:45am appointment 
 
Manufacturer Company Name_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Did the manufacturer show up for the scheduled appointment? ☐ Yes ☐ No 
 

      
  Strongly 

Agree Agree 

Neither 
Agree or 
Disagree Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

Manufacturer was prepared for the meeting      
Manufacturer provided business insight during the 
meeting 

     

My meeting with this manufacturer was a valuable 
business opportunity 

     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



June 6: 11:45am-12:15pm appointment 
 
Manufacturer Company Name_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Did the manufacturer show up for the scheduled appointment? ☐ Yes ☐ No 
 

      
  Strongly 

Agree Agree 

Neither 
Agree or 
Disagree Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

Manufacturer was prepared for the meeting      
Manufacturer provided business insight during the 
meeting 

     

My meeting with this manufacturer was a valuable 
business opportunity 

     

 


